Meeting Minutes
January 24, 2024

1. Principals Report-

a.

b.

e.

Next year's Calendar is out for review. It is quite similar to this year, there
may be a couple small things to look at but overall it seems fine.

The new School is set to be completed in the next 28 months. We want to
start early thinking about furnishing for the Grade 6 kids coming in. Cost is
an issue. We would like to invite the Fundraising Committee to come and
see how they feel about focusing that money for desks/ tables/ chairs etc.
The Talent Show is coming up! The School is excited for this. There is a
limited number of performances to keep within a time frame.

. The Student Council is planning a Dance for the 16th of February. The

School may need a few chaperones.
The Ski trip will be March 12, and more information will be sent out as the
date gets closer. Cost will be similar to last year.

2. Candy Crush- In total we need 9 volunteers for this fun event for the kids.

a.
b.
c.

3 on the 13th for pre-orders 12:40-3:00
3 on the 14th 8:30-12:00
3 on the 14th 1:00-3:00

3. Uganda Fundraiser-

a.

As a school it is hard to support every cause that comes to us. We are
always happy to support by raising awareness and maybe having flyers in
the school. We do not want to put pressure on Families to give money to
everyone. We also talked about maybe limiting the causes we support to
people who have or are now enrolled in our school.

Next Meeting set for Thursday February 15 2024 at 8:00pm in the Resource

Room



